

January 30, 2020

Dear Class of 2020,

Subject: Class of 2020 - Graduation Preparations

It has been our pleasure to have had you as our students and we wish you every success in the future. As you get closer to Graduation Day (subject to completing Graduation requirements) which is scheduled for 04/06/2020, you will begin to look forward to a whole new stage of your life.

Over the coming weeks you will receive a number of communications from the Office of Student Life through email, SMS, the RUW Website and postings on CCTVs located throughout the campus. These messages will provide you with important information and instructions regarding preparations for Graduation Day. We request that from this point forward, you check your email, the RUW Website and the CCTVs often and respond to requests within the given timelines. Your cooperation is essential in making your Graduation experience a success.

Finally, although you are graduating, we hope that your relationship with RUW continues and grows stronger. As part of your clearance procedure you will be joining RUW Connect through which you will be able to continue to contribute your energy and vibrant ideas which will help future generations of students.

We look forward to being of assistance to you and wish you a very successful Graduation experience. Please feel free to contact us for further information.

Sincerely,

Office of Student Life

For further information, please contact:

Tel: +973 17764427 / +973 17764455
Email: officeofstudentlife@ruw.edu.bh